

Dear St. Francis de Sales Catholic School Families,

With the 2019-2020 school year underway, we'd like to offer a hearty "Welcome!" to our new families and a "Welcome Back!" to our returning Eagles. As a two-time Blue Ribbon Award winner, we are blessed with not only individual and collective accomplishments in academic, athletic, and faith-filled activities, but also outstanding faculty and staff members and a supportive school community.

St. Francis de Sales has an active school board, the purpose of which is to serve in an advisory capacity to the Principal and Pastor. We help the school to achieve its strategic planning goals and support new and current initiatives for fundraising, marketing, and communication. Recent efforts include the upcoming new school website, feedback on parent-teacher communications, and suggestions regarding the school lunch room.

The current School Board members are:

Bob Quast, President	robert.quast@comast.net
Ali Villinski, Vice President	manatee_ali@yahoo.com
Chris Sikorski, Secretary	sikorski.c@gmail.com
Katie Grund	katiegrund18@gmail.com
Mike Muir	mcmuir10@gmail.com
Jim Luby*	jluby@yahoo.com
Dan Matzkin*	dsmatzkin@gmail.com
Rich Mitterholzer*	rmittz@gmail.com
Ex-Officio School Board Members	
Father David Ryan, Pastor	parishoffice@stfrancislz.org
Mr. Kyle Schmitt, Principal	kschmitt@stfrancislz.org
Laura Angelini, Business Manager	langelini@stfrancislz.org

^{*}New 2019-2020 School Board member

The School Board would love to hear from you if you have any questions or suggestions regarding our school, either at one of our monthly meetings (2nd Tuesday of the month), via email, or over the phone. Don't hesitate to contact us!

We look forward to partnering with all of you to continue working "All for One and One for All" to provide the best academic, social, and spiritual experience for our children.

With Gratitude,

Robert Quast / St. Francis de Sales School Board

Robert C. Quant

